

To: Ivjet[REDACTED]
From: Jeffrey Epstein
Sent: Thur 3/7/2013 5:32:51 PM
Subject: Re: GIV Prebuy update

Yes

On Thursday, March 7, 2013, wrote:

Jeffrey

I met with Dennis, he informed me Mr Taylor is trying to purchase two car dealerships in California and New York, he plans to travel March 22nd - March 29 with his attorney's to close on this deal. This trip is not confirmed since they are still negotiating the terms, firm decision if trip is a go may not come till late next week.

Gulfstream has firm input date for March 18th and April 1st reserved for us.

is this acceptable to you? if so Dennis will adjust the contract with these dates and sign contract today.

IF we have contract signed, Dennis will allow Gulfstream to start their Log book, AD, and Service bulletin research immediately .

do you accept dates for prebuy input March 18th and April 1st to be included in contract?

thank you,
Larry

--

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of

Jeffrey Epstein

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com, and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved